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Docket No. 50-334

Duquesne Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. J. Carey

Vice President
Nuclear Group

Post Office Box 4
Shippingport, Pennsylvania 15077

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-334/84-27

This refers to your letter dated March 13, 1985, in response to our letter
dated February 20, 1985.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed Bys
James H. Joynor

i Thomas T. Martin, Director
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:
F. Bissert, Manager, Nuclear Support Services
C. E. Ewing, QA Manager
W. S. Lacey, Station Superintendent
R. Druga, Chief Engineer
R. Martin, Nuclear Engineer
J. Sieber, Manager, Nuclear Safety and Licensing
T. D. Jones, Manager, Nuclear Operations
R. M. Mafrice, Nuclear Engineer
N. R. Tonet, Manager, Nuclear Engineering
M. Coppula, Superintendent of Technical Services
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
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